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1. The CHAIR/Melina BATH, page 49 

Question Asked to Graeme Dove: 
When you presented to council saying, ‘We want the levee,’ what 
documents did you have? Did you put forward a submission in your short 
space of time? Have you got that, and could you share it with us? 
Graeme DOVE: I have these documents here, and I am happy to provide 
these documents here and have them tabled.  

 Response:  
I presented Council with a letter addressed to the Mayor and all Ward 
Councillors dated 21st October 2019 on behalf of myself and 7 other 
businesses in Emily Street Seymour. Supported with a copy of the letter to 
Council dated 30th August 2010 and the documentation from the lead up 
to the 2010 letter. I will tender a copy of these documents with a copy of 
my preprepared presentation referencing these documents, to the 
committee secretary at the Seymour hearing today. 

 
2. Wendy Lovell, page 45 

Question Asked to Stuart Locke: 
How many businesses were actually inundated? 
 
Response:  
From our membership data we know of 14 member businesses that were 
inundated, but you would to seek numbers from council and other 
emergency recovery agencies as to the full number and extent of all 
inundated businesses. 

 


